
Trailer: International Prison Nursery Podcast

Transcript:

[00:00] Music begins

[00:07] Barbara Frey: Hello and welcome to the Children of Incarcerated Caregivers
International Prison Nursery Podcast. I’m Barbara Frey, former director of the University of
Minnesota’s Human Rights Program. I have also served as Executive Director of the Advocates
for Human Rights, and I currently sit on the advisory board of Children of Incarcerated
Caregivers.

[00:32] Paul Dosh: And I’m Paul Dosh, a former educator at San Quentin Prison and now a
Political Science professor at Macalester College. I also serve on the advisory board of Children
of Incarcerated Caregivers, also known as CIC.

[00:44] Barbara Frey: CIC researches and disseminates information for policymakers, legal
professionals, and community representatives who use this information in the creation of
policies, laws, and programs that support children and families who are impacted by caregiver
incarceration. This podcast, which was made in collaboration with the University of Minnesota’s
Human Rights Program, will contribute to this important conversation.

[01:12] Paul Dosh: In this podcast, we speak with experts from around the world in an attempt to
understand varying perspectives surrounding the use of prison nurseries as an alternative to
caregiver and child separation due to incarceration. By gaining insight into the experiences and
perspectives of those involved with prison nurseries, Children of Incarcerated Caregivers hopes
to influence legal professionals to consider the risks, benefits, and alternatives to prison nurseries
while pushing for more awareness on how to consider the best interests of children during
parental sentencing and incarceration.

[01:43] Barbara Frey: So please join us as we learn more about international prison nurseries.
For more information, you can visit our website at cicmn.org.

[END]


